





FIELDS MULTI ACADEMY TRUST

WE DID IT!!!!

Dear Parents,

After many months of planning and hard work we are pleased to announce that Prees and Whixall CE Primary Schools are to become academies as part of the newly formed Fields Multi Academy Trust on December 1st 2016.

This is the first letter to feature our new logo, which is an amalgamation of the four winning entries in our logo competition and will appear on all our joint communications over the next weeks and months. We hope you like it. We think it is bright, cheerful and optimistic, suggesting open 'fields' of many opportunities, which is everything that we want for our new collaborative venture.

On the afternoon of the 1st of December we would like to celebrate with a Fields Fun Afternoon, with all of KS1 and F2 from Prees travelling to Whixall for some shared activities and vice versa, all of KS2 from Whixall travelling to Prees. This will give the children and staff opportunity to spend some time together, to make new friends and reacquaint themselves with old ones. The children will travel by coach and be back in time for the end of the usual school day. We hope that the Press will come and photograph our fun since this is a significant event for our schools.

We expect that this will be the first of many shared activity days and would ask you to return the attached slip, giving permission for your child to travel by bus to our partner school on the 1st of December, AND IN THE FUTURE.

You will of course be informed in advance of any future shared events.

We look forward to a bright future!	
Best wishes	
Yvette McDaniel	Nicola Brayford
FIELDS MULTI ACADEMY TRUST	
I GIVE PERMISSION FOR MY CHILD/CHILDREN	
to travel between Whixall and Pr prior knowledge.	ees in order to take part in shared activities of which I have

(parent/guardian) Date_____